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Ashley Quick

From: Angela Charles
Sent: Monday, April 11, 2016 3:24 PM
To: 'Robert Smith'
Cc: kelly.jr@leg.state.fl.us
Subject: RE: FPL Should Serve ALL Indian River Shores

Good afternoon Mr. Smith, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160049-EU and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-682 
 
From: rlbobsmith@gmail.com [mailto:rlbobsmith@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Robert Smith 
Sent: Sunday, April 10, 2016 6:20 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brisé 
Cc: Records Clerk; kelly.jr@leg.state.fl.us 
Subject: FPL Should Serve ALL Indian River Shores 
 

Commissioner Brown:  

As a resident of the Town of Indian River Shores, I support and have a direct interest in the outcome of the Town’s
Petition for modification of the territorial order (Docket Number 160049). I understand that I can request to be added to
the official docket mailing list to receive notices of all hearing, workshops or meetings related to this case.  Please note 
that we residents who are forced to buy our electricity from the City of Vero Beach have been victimized by the City of
Vero Beach through inordinate and unexplainable electric rates for years and seek redress of this strong arm tactic by the
City and its governing bodies. 

I formally request that you add me to this mailing list. I can be reached at: 

Robert L. Smith 

320 Coconut Palm Rd 

Indian River Shores, Fl.  32963 
Bob@Smithsawyer.com 
(772) 633-5405 

If you forward this email, please delete the forwarding history which includes my email address.  

It helps prevent Spammers from mining addresses and sending viruses. 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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